
 

DEN CHIEF  

TRAINING 
SOUTH COAST DISTRICT 

 

JANUARY 6, 2018 

9AM –2 PM 

 

LOS PADRES COUNCIL OFFICES 

4000 MODOC ROAD 

SANTA BARBARA, CA 
 

 

This training is open to all boy scouts who want to serve as a Den Chief in a 

Cub Scout Pack during the coming year. You will learn the skills needed to 

help Cub Scouts and their leaders have fun and exciting den meetings and 

other activities. This is a Leadership position and will “count” toward your 

rank achievement.  

Register online at lpcbsa.org – South Coast district calendar – $ 5 

registration fee maybe paid there or at the training 
Participants are expected to be in uniform, bring their BS Handbook and a sack lunch & 

Drink. A light snack will be provided. 

Copies of the Den Chief Handbook will be available for purchase @$7.50 each (inc. tax) 

Please register online as soon as possible. 

Contact Christa Jones at 964-4019 for additional information. 


